
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Britt Snyder 

Special Counsel to the DCI 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

 

Dear Britt: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

We really appreciate your taking the time out from your hectic schedule.  I really wish that you had 

been able to stay for the remainder of the day, but your comments were timely and much appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


